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Market Announcement - Disregard Change in Directors’ Interests  
released 5 February 2021 

  
 
Please disregard the ASX 3Y Notices released 5 February 2021. The shares have not been 
issued yet. A new Notice will be submitted to the Securities Exchange when the issuance has 
occurred.  
  
 
For and on Behalf of The Board of Farmaforce Limited.  
 
 
 
Aysha Hollingdale 
Company Secretary 
 
 

 
 
 


